December 19, 2011

v

To Whom It May Concern

At Above & Beyond, we have been very pleased with the assistance provided by Ken Toumey of
- Schooley Mitchell in helping us manage and reduce some of our telecommunications expenses.

Ken and the Schooley Mitchell team have helped us cut our expenses for wireless devices by about
20%.

The Schooley Mitchell team did all the analytical work on how we communicate as an organization,
They then presented their recommendations to us. Once we approved the recommendations, they
did the heavy lifting in making the changes to make the savings come to life. It has been a very
good move for us. Ken provides us an ongoing report on our savings and has helped us to avoid
some charges that we would not have avoided otherwise. '

| would encourage other organizations to take advantage of the independent and objective advice
provided by Ken and the Schooley Mitchell team. | can recommend them heartily. it has been very
positive and helped us at Above & Beyond. It will likely be the same for you.

Regdards,

President
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